
 
 

News Release 
 

GN and City to Improve Iqaluit Roads 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (July 10, 2008) – Premier Paul Okalik and Elisapee Sheutiapik, 
Mayor of Iqaluit, were joined today by Ed Picco, MLA for Iqaluit East and Hunter 
Tootoo, MLA for Iqaluit Centre to announce $12 million in road improvements in the 
territorial capital. The funding will pave 20 kilometres of new road, upgrade culverts and 
make other road improvements over the next two years.  
 
“This is good news for Iqaluit,” said Premier Okalik at an event held in downtown 
Iqaluit. “Not only will road conditions improve but with less dust, Iqalummiut can look 
forward to a healthier, more livable community in the near future.”  
 
Mayor Sheutiapik greeted the announcement with enthusiasm. “The people of Iqaluit 
welcome this announcement. This capital project will certainly improve the health and 
overall quality of life in our community by getting rid of some dreaded potholes and dust 
around the city.” 
 
This investment is part of the 2008 territorial budget and demonstrates the Government of 
Nunavut’s commitment to building healthy communities. 
 
The City of Iqaluit has awarded the project contract to Kudlik Construction. Work will 
begin this summer. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, 
www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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